
 
FOI Request – FOI2223/07/28 
I refer to your Freedom of Information request received on 24 July 2023  
  
Your Request 
Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions 
and the Chinese Society. IE, please provide a list of funding provided to the Chinese Society.  
  
Please provide relevant information from year 2013-2023.  
 
University’s Response 
Further to Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the “Act”) we confirm that the 
information requested is held by the University of Sunderland (the “University”). 
 
Please note, the University of Sunderland Student Union (“Student Union”) is a separate 
organisation and legal entity to the University of Sunderland. Any information held by the Student 
Union is not returnable by the University of Sunderland under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
The University’s response is N/A. There are no financial transactions recorded by the University.  
 
If you have any further enquiries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us by 
emailing sunfoi@sunderland.ac.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Compliance & Legal Administrator 
Human Resources, Legal & Governance 
University of Sunderland 
Sunderland 
SR1 3SD 
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